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KEY DATES 
 

19/4 - Return to school 

 

9/5 - Year 4 Bikeability 

 

23/5 & 24/5 - Year 6 

Bikeability 

 

27/5– Break up for Half 

Term 

 

 

 

 

As today is the last day of term, we would like to say a 

huge thank you to everyone for all of their hard work. 

Wishing you all a wonderful school holiday and a 

Happy Easter to those celebrating! 

 
 

 

EASTER BINGO 

Thank you to everyone who attended 

the Easter Family Bingo on Thursday. We 

hope you all had a fantastic time and 

enjoyed the Easter activities. With 

restrictions continually loosening, this 

will hopefully be the first of many events 

organised by the Friends of Monks. 
 

  

 

 

 

COVID 19 UPDATE 
 

The updated government guidance states that children and young people who are unwell 

and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people.  

They can return to school when they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well 

enough to attend. 

 

Although free testing will cease for most people, children with a positive COVID-19 test result 

should stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days, which is when they are 

most infectious.  

 

Please be reassured that we will continue to implement our Academy Covid-19 risk 

assessment, which includes measures such as keeping indoor spaces well ventilated, 

regular hand washing and rigorous cleaning regimes.  



 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 

Our Attendance Champions for the week-ending 1st April were: 

EYFS/KS1– Miss Day’s class achieved 97.0%. Amazing! 

KS2 –  Mr Twigg’s class achieved 93.3%. Very good! 

Respect Stars Of The Week 

Miss Broadgate –  Lacey-Mae D   Miss Ashley - Nancy B 

Mrs Bailey – Brayah C & Imogen B  Mrs Bromilow -  Nikola C 

Miss Day –  Theo W     Mr Williams -  Pollyann M 

Miss Hadfield – Daisy D    Mrs Kelly - Aiden L 

Miss Davies –  Sam M         Miss Aylott - Mia C 

Mrs Hanson / Miss Fisher – Frankie L  Mr Twigg –  Niko S 

Miss Parr / Miss McNeil – Maya V   Mrs Humber/ Miss McDade -  Lily-May B 

Mrs Buchan – Jacey F    Mr Watts - Leah P 

Mr Coker – Eunice 

BOOK DONATIONS 

 
We would like to say a huge thank you to Shannon 

Franklin’s mum for her very kind donation of books for 

our outdoor library. 

SILVER PARTIES 

Congratulations to the children who have 

worked very hard this term to achieve their 

Silver Award! Each class took part in their Silver 

Parties  

 

 

SQUID GAMES 

 
We are concerned that a small number of children 

have been exposed to or are watching Squid 

Games, the Netflix TV series.  

 

This is very concerning as the programme has an 

age rating of 15+ years and contains many scenes 

of violence, which are very unsuitable, particularly 

for Primary age children.  

 

In some instances, children may be viewing Squid 

Games content on Youtube and other social 

media channels. We would advise all parents/

carers to closely monitor their child's online 

activities. 

 
More information about Squid Game can be found 

on our website by clicking here. 

Free Level 2 Online Short courses for Parents 

Carers and Staff at Cheshire Schools 2022 

 

Click Here 

https://monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Squid-Game.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JNtIHqEHdzxkiZs2T2ePuRcP-e0Ln9N1/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100754021484023831284&rtpof=true&sd=true


 

HEALTHY SNACK 

Having healthy eating habits is important in ensuring your child gets the right 

nutrition. Each week we will be posting lots of creative, healthy snack ideas 

on our social media pages.  

 https://www.facebook.com/MonksCop 

YEAR 1 FRUIT TASTING 
 

In Design and Technology, Miss Hadfield’s 

class have been learning all about healthy 

eating. Today the children used their designs 

to make their own fruit kebabs. They were 

scrumptious!  
 

 

 

 

 

NEW LUNCH MENU 

When we come back after Easter we will be moving on to the Spring Summer Lunch 

menu. We will be starting on week 1 when we return on Tuesday 19th April. 

SEND DROP IN SESSIONS 
 

Miss Fisher (SENCO) will be holding a weekly 

drop in for any parent/carer whose child 

has Special Educational Needs.  

 

Miss Fisher will be available each Thursday 

from the 28th April between 8:45am - 

9:15am. The drop ins will take place in the 

meeting room in the main entrance foyer.  

 

There is no requirement to book an 

appointment.  

https://www.facebook.com/MonksCop
https://www.facebook.com/MonksCop

